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Late summer – apéro at Leica Geosystems AG 
 

 
 
Summer is slowly coming to an end, and we would like to take a look back at our late 
summer - apéro, which was a complete success. This newsletter post is dedicated to 
our amazing team who made this day special. 
 
A celebration of community: 
 
Our late summer - apéro was not just an event, but an opportunity for all of us to get 
together, chat and enjoy the time together. The Leica Geosystems AG team once 
again showed how strong our community is. 
 
Sunshine and good mood: 
 
The bright weather accompanied us that day and helped create a happy and relaxed 
atmosphere. It was positive that colleagues used the time outside of work to network 
and exchange ideas on various topics. 
 
Recognition for your commitment: 
 
Our employees are the heart of our company, and we take this opportunity to thank 
our employees for their commitment and daily effort. Your effort is the key to our 
success. 
 
Team building and networking: 
 
The late summer - apéro was also an excellent opportunity to get to know new 
colleagues and deepen existing relationships. We believe these connections will 
strengthen our collaboration and lead to creative ideas and innovations. 
 
Preview of upcoming projects: 
 
We have exciting projects and challenges ahead of us and we are confident that our 
team will overcome them with flying colors. Stay tuned for exciting developments and 
new opportunities at Leica Geosystems AG. 
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